
 

 

 

Fair Warning – Who Is Auditing Your Access to Munson’s 

Electronic Medical Record? 

Munson has implemented a new auditing system called “Fair Warning,” as part of meeting the 
Meaningful Use requirement. Audits daily identify inappropriate access to Electronic Medical 
Records. Audits have expanded beyond Cerner (i.e. PowerChart) to include more systems, 
such as STAR, SunQuest, NextGen, and others. Never access any electronic medical record 
containing any medical information without a “job-related need to know.” Be certain that your 
manager would agree that it is job related. There are   disciplinary consequences occurring to 
those who ignore this Fair Warning. The consequence can and sometimes does include 
termination. 
 
Fair Warning is a powerful tool to help meet HIPAA Meaningful Use regulations for proactive 
audits. Don’t lose your job over inappropriate chart access. 
 

 


